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It is with great sadness that I announce the closing 

of my San Antonio therapy practice, not to be 

reopened. This abrupt action is being taken in 

response to the Coronavirus pandemic and the 

prediction of resurgence in the fall. My husband is 

in an advanced stage of an autoimmune disorder 

and at great risk if exposed to the virus. This 

dictates my decision. I will be caring for my 

husband and doing some video and telephone 

therapy from my home in Lampasas County. I apologize for disrupting our 

therapeutic relationship, and I will sorely miss seeing you in person.   

Barbara and I will be available to hear your questions and concerns. Also, we 

can discuss continuing therapy options including referral to others for your 

ongoing care or my limited availability through video or telephone therapy.   

I will look forward to hearing from you. Stay safe and know that your well-

being is very important to me. 

 

Gloria Smith 


